
Digital Leaders 2018- 19 
Letter to parents 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian: 

To further develop the ICT skills of our pupils and adults at Chapel Road 
Primary School we have instigated a program of Digital Leaders. 
Your child has expressed an interest in becoming a Digital Leader. 

As part of a team, a Digital Leader can expect to perform the following 
roles within school: 

• Update areas of the school website. 
• Test new ICT resources, which could be websites, software or 
hardware. 
• Share their skills and expertise with other pupils, classes and 
teachers. 
• Lead ICT lunchtime clubs. 
• Work with children from other schools on specific projects. 
We will commence with a group of 9 Digital Leaders 
from Key Stage 2 (P5-P7). Training, support and supervision 
will be given at all times. 
 

As your child has expressed an interest in applying for the position of 
Digital Leader, please read the job description which is detailed on the School 

Website. If your child, then 
wishes to apply for a position, please help your child complete the 

application form enclosed. The closing date for applications is  
Friday 1st February 2019. 

We expect there will be a lot of interest in this position, and anticipate that 
the children will enjoy being a Digital Leader, so do please ensure 

applications are in by the due date. 
We shall aim to interview all applicants however if there is too many 

applications we will have to apply shortlisting criteria. We expect to have chosen 
the first Digital Leaders by Friday 15th February 2019. Your child will be 

notified by letter regardless of the outcome of their interview. 
I’m certain the Digital Leaders programme will 
be of great benefit to all at Chapel Road P.S. 

We look forward to reading your child’s application form! 
 

Many Thanks, 
 

Mrs Barrett 


